
 

The School District of Beloit is located in Beloit, Wisconsin. Serving 6,800 students and operating six elementary 
schools, four intermediate schools, one high school and one alternative school, the School District of Beloit is 
committed to excellence and diversity. We are preparing and inspiring every student to succeed in life and 
contribute to an ever-changing world.  
 

 
      Contact:  Monica Krysztopa 
      Phone: (w) (608) 361-4032 
       (c) (608) 346-8449 
 
 

 

      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

School District of Beloit Launches Mobil App  
 
Beloit, Wisconsin, April 1, 2020 - The latest news, educational materials, and information from the 

School District of Beloit is now available on smartphones and mobile devices with a new mobile app 

launching today. The School District of Beloit is expanding its communications outreach with a mobile 

app that is available in the online iTunes and Google Play app stores for free. To download the app, 

search School District of Beloit. 

The mobile app will offer a constantly updated feed of distance learning programs, news, information 

and links to the District’s and schools’ websites. The app can also be customized by the user by 

selecting the school they are most interested in for news and updates.  “I found the app to be user-

friendly, with lots of great options to keep me up-to-date with information that is important to my 

family, and my children,” said Brooke Walker, a parent of two children in the School District of Beloit, 

as well as a staff member. “This app is so important, even more so today, since my children are 

learning remotely, and I want to be connected with their teachers and their school.” 

All app users will have the option to choose to receive push notifications to get breaking and important 

news, as well as other communication from the District. “The app is put together in a user-friendly way 

and I really like the option of receiving push notifications regarding information that is relevant to me 

and my high school,” shared Reid Stadelman, sophomore at Beloit Memorial High School. “Given that 

we are learning remotely, I think it is more important than ever to be connected.” 

“We know that our students are more successful in school with families who can be engaged and 

updated on learning opportunities and school-related information,” Interim Co-Superintendent Sue 

Green said. “We had planned on launching the app in early May, but with the closing of our schools 

and distance learning occurring, we knew we had to get this app up and running much more quickly.  

Everyone in our district is working hard to ensure our students are receiving the best education and 

learning opportunities during this time.  Our app is just one more way to make that happen.”  

With the School District of Beloit mobile app, parents, students and community members can stay 

connected with our local schools. Parents and the public are encouraged to download this free mobile 

app to their smart-devices. 


